
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Carrfield Road and Kenton Road Variation) Order 2020 
 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
 
Concerns have been raised regarding parking at the junction of Carrfield Road and 
Kenton Road due to the number of parked vehicles. Vehicles parking on the road, 
pavement and grass verges too close to the junction are causing access and 
visibility problems for vehicles entering and exiting Carrfield Road.  
 
It is therefore proposed to Introduce ‘No Waiting at Any Time’ (double yellow 
lines) restrictions at the locations specified in the Order.  
 
 
 
 


